
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 12/9/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Bond/HHS Construction Updates

 The sell of the bonds is now complete and the district has received the funds.
 We have had several meetings with Design West in the last three weeks to help shape 

their efforts in putting the designs together.
 We will be going to bid on some of the projects within the next two months. 
 Now that the funds have been captured and we are close to the bidding process the work 

will begin picking up steam soon.  

 


